
 

 

 

Friday 10th January 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We hope you had a lovely Christmas and new year; thank you very 

much for the cards and presents we received; they were very much 

appreciated. We are about to start a very busy term so we hope you 

have all had a good rest! 

 
We continue to prepare for the end of KS2 SATs in May.  With this in mind 
some pupils have been invited to booster classes before and after 
school.  Please ensure that your child attends these sessions, otherwise 
the place will go to someone else.  We shall also be helping certain 
children with extra studies during the school day. 
 
We have a new system for recording reading at home.  Your child will be 
given a green Reading Journal.  They need to write at least half a page 
about their reading each evening.  Once a week they can draw a 
picture instead.  Please ensure this book comes in to school every day. 
 
Unfortunately, some pupils keep missing out on PE lessons as they don’t 
have their kit.  Can you please make sure your child has the correct PE kit 
in school every day.  

 

Year 6 will continue to use the CGP Key Stage 2 books for homework to 

support their learning.  Like the new reading journals, CGP books should 

be in school every day.  Homework will also be set online using the 

website Education City.  Please support your child’s learning by 

encouraging them to complete all homework set. 

 

If you would like to arrange an appointment to discuss any questions or 

queries please do not hesitate to contact the office to organise a 

suitable time. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Mrs Bennett, Mrs Hurst, Mr Smith 

Year 6 Teachers 
 

 
 


